ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on April 6, 2021. The meeting began at 6:00 P.M. The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board were present: Megan Cross, Dave Goodworth, Karen Morrow, Tom Scheller, Rochelle Seideneck and Marilyn Watson. Also present was Parks & Recreation Director Haley Geyer.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Tom Scheller, the Parks and Recreation Board minutes for March 2, 2021 were approved.

Six were in favor.

WYGAL PROPERTY VISIT:

Parks & Recreation Board Members were able to see the grounds and structures on the Wygal Property. The Public Works Department has been working on clearing the property of invasive plants and dead trees. Next will be taking out all fencing and large trees next to the house.

OLD BUSINESS:

Pickleball Courts

Haley Geyer informed the Board that the pickleball courts will be marked and Public Works will be starting prep of the project in the next couple of weeks. The goal is to have the project complete by late summer.

DCNR Grant

Haley Geyer reminded the Board that the DCNR grant for the splash pad project is due on April 14, 2021. Awards will be announced in November or December.

NEW BUSINESS:

Sip & Stroll in the Park

The Board discussed the first event hosted by the 501c3 "Friends of Adams Township Community Park, Inc." on August 21, 2021 in the lower end of the park. It will be a 21 and over event; samples from local breweries and wineries will be given to ticket holders with the chance to purchase product, plus local restaurants will be selling food during the event. More details will follow in the coming month.

ADJOURNMENT:

On a motion made by Tom Scheller and seconded by Rochelle Seideneck, the meeting adjourned at 7:10 P.M.

Six were in favor.

Next meeting will be on May 4, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. Submitted by: Haley Geyer